MURRAY CITY CORPORATION

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on the 8" day of March 2022, at the hour of 6:30 p.m.
of said day in the Council Chambers of Murray City Center, 5025 South State Street,
Murray, Utah, the Murray City Municipal Council will hold and conduct a Public Hearing
on and pertaining to closing and vacating an alleyway located at 1 East 4800 South,
Murray City, Salt Lake County, State of Utah.

The purpose of this public hearing is to receive public comment concerning the proposal
to close and to vacate the described portion of the public street and right-of-way.

DATED this 23" day of February 2022.
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Mail to the record owner of each parcel that is accessed by the property being vacated
Mail to each affected entity

Post on or near the alleyway in a manner that is calculated to alert the public

Publish on the City's website

Publish on the Utah Public Notice Website




